
 
Southern Nevada 

 

Thursday, April 18, 2024 

 

NOTICE TO TRANSPORTATION CUSTOMERS AND AGENTS 

 

Hold Burn to Scheduled Quantities- LIFTED 

 

Effective gas day Thursday, April 18, 2024 at 7:00 AM, PDT, Southwest Gas 

Corporation (Southwest) is lifting the Hold Burn to Scheduled Quantities originally 
issued on Saturday, April 13, 2024 which affected all transportation customers in 
Southern Nevada. 

 
Southwest Gas requires transportation customers to closely monitor their scheduled 

quantities versus actual burn quantities. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this information, please contact your gas 

scheduling representative or your Industrial Gas Engineer. 

 

SOUTHWEST GAS SCHEDULING 

 

800-762-7626 

 


